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Dear Mr. & Mrs. Spence: 

 

As the Mt. Zion High School Marching Band Director representing the students, and Parent 

Association we would like to thank you for your generous donation to support our fundraising 

efforts. By allowing us to hold our first Car Wash and Family Day at Lindell Events Center you 

contributed to a successful event and your hospitality made us feel supported, welcomed and 

encouraged. Thank You for all that you did that day from donating your center, and water to 

cooking, and accommodating our Band Performance, and last but not least: inviting the DD214 

Military Riders led by "Chief Robinson." We are truly grateful. It is our hope this will be just the 

first of many events we will enjoy at your wonderful location.  

Again, Thanks for your generosity and support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Derrick Jackson, MZHS Band Director 
 

     

 


